
 

 

 
                
 

                                                                                                         Via Electronic Delivery 

                                        

March 25, 2022 
 
 
 

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips  
Secretary 
State of New York Department 
of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 

 
RE: Village of Hamilton Municipal Utilities Commission for Approvals to Create a 

Municipal Gas Distribution Facility. 

 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 

 
The Village of Hamilton Municipal Utilities Commission hereby submits its GAC Statement No. 

90, and its BRS Statement No. 89, applicable to its P.S.C. No. 1  -Gas  Tariff with a requested effective 
dates of April 10, 2022. 

 

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
McKenzie Bolan 
Deputy Clerk 
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